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13th February 2024 

Dear Parents 
 

Girls Football Fixture v Barnack C of E Primary School (home) 

 
We are happy to announce that your child has been selected for our forthcoming fixture at 
home to Barnack.It will take place, here at Elton, on Thursday 29th February.  We are 
aiming for a just after 3:30 kick-off and you are more than welcome to come and support us. 
We kindly request that you remain behind the fence overlooking the field.  
 
 
Your child will need to arrive at school dressed in their Elton football shirt (supplied), black 
shorts/leggings and black socks (supplied) and bring both their football boots and shin 
pads. Could they also bring a waterproof/extra layer depending on the weather, their water 
bottle and a healthy snack for the afternoon.  
 
If your child is asthmatic or has an epipen, please ensure their medication is in school. 
 
Many thanks for your support. If you have any questions, then please do not hesitate to get 
in touch. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr Shaw and Callum 
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